
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are writing to let you know that all children now have access to an online eBook library of over 5,000 

books through a website called myON.  For children on Accelerated Reader (AR) they will be able to link 

their AR account to their myON account which will enable them to search for books within their AR range 

(ZPD) and complete AR quizzes once they have read a book. 

 

You can log in to myON from any computer with an Internet connection and compatible browser.  For most 

children their AR login will be the same as their myON login, if it isn’t they will be informed by their class 

teacher. 

Website: www.myon.co.uk   
 
Please find attached a PDF document with instructions of how to get started.  Please note that children will 

have access to all 5,000+ books, therefore we would recommend that they search for books within their AR 

range (ZPD) otherwise they may chose books which are not age appropriate.  There is guidance of how to 

do this in the PDF document, you can also set up a year group preference for your child if you watch the 

following YouTube video this will help you further: 

YouTube link: https://youtu.be/WXW1xybiSGA 

 

If your child is not yet on Accelerated Reader you will still be given a log in to the site where you can 

choose to look at any of the books.  We hope to get these logins out to you by the end of the week.  All 

books have audio, so if your child is unable to read the text there is an option to listen to the words being 

read out aloud.  If your child is not on Accelerated Reader please prioritise the reading of their decodable 

phonics book as this is matched to their reading level and will be suitable for developing their reading.   

Some helpful links to get started:   

myON - Students and Families  

https://help.renlearn.co.uk/myON/StudentsAndFamilies  

If you have any difficulties accessing the site please contact the school and we will be happy to support 

you.  We hope that this eBook access will enable children to carry on reading during lockdown when they 

haven’t got access to the school library, but will also be a great resource to continue to use even when 

children are back in school. 

Happy Reading! 

 

Steph Savage    Tamsin Mobbs  Sylvie Syrett 

EYFS & KS1 Literacy Lead  KS2 Literacy Lead  Librarian 
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